
 
   

                                                                      

Terrie O’Connor Welcomes  

Demetria “Dee” Kontoleon 

 

          Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor 

Realtors, is pleased to announce that Dee Kontoleon has 

joined the firm as a full time Sales Associate in the   

Ridgewood office. Ms. Kontoleon attended the State 

University of New York at New Paltz before enjoying a 

successful 25 year career as an executive secretary in the 

brokerage business. She is confident that the skills she 

gained during that time contributed to the successful transition she made into 

her real estate career.  

          With 10 years of real estate experience, Dee Kontoleon looks forward 

to being a part of Terrie O’Connor Realtors and holds herself to the high 

professional standards that define the firm. Whether buying or selling a 

home, she is completely dedicated to her client’s needs. Dee is confident that 

her excellent communication skills, personal knowledge of the local area and 

her attention to detail will provide her clients with the excellent service they 

are seeking. 

          Ridgewood has been home to Dee Kontoleon for 26 years, where she 

raised a son and currently lives with her husband. In her free time, Dee is an 

active member of the New York Sports Club.  You can contact Dee at (201) 

445-4554 ext. 55. 


